

PLAINEDGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

CHARLES E. SCHWARTING 1 FLOWER ROAD MASSAPEQUA, NY 11758 (516) 992-7400 FAX (516) 992-7405

EDWARD A. SALINA, JR. ED.D SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS



JENNIFER THEARLE PRINCIPAL

September 2023

Dear Parents:

Charles E. Schwarting's "Back to School Night" for parents will be on <u>Tuesday, September 12, 2023 from 6:00-8:00 PM</u>. The goal of this evening is to provide parents with the opportunity to become more knowledgeable about the goals and expectations of your child's classroom teacher and the other staff members who contribute to your child's education.

During "Back to School," teachers will inform parents about the educational programs, classroom rules and responsibilities and their expectations for student achievement and behavior. They will also discuss the parents' vital role in strengthening the partnership between the school and the home. Teachers will not be discussing individual children during this evening, but will familiarize you with their classroom routines, programs and procedures. Parent/Teacher conferences will be held later in the fall, at which time the teachers will share information with you about your child's progress in school. The evening's schedule will be as follows:

TIME	CLASSROOM PRESENTATIONS	TIME	CLASSROOM PRESENTATIONS
6:00-6:30 PM	Pre-K, Kindergarten & 1 st Grade in Classrooms	7:30-8:00 PM	4 th & 5 th Grades in Classrooms
6:45-7:15 PM	2 nd & 3 rd Grade in Classrooms		

*For Grades K-5 Only

Room #	SPECIAL AREA TEACHERS	Room #	SPECIAL AREA TEACHERS
17	Dr. Nadyne Castoro - Psychologist	GYM	Lauren Scimonelli/Jason Cinelli - PE
26	Matt Grzybowski - MATH Specialist	33	Heather Loso - ART
44	Anthony Romano - ENL Teacher	24	SangMi Fahnestock - MUSIC
25	Catapano/Keeling/Schwartz- READING	10	Vanessa Gonzalez- MUSIC
6	Porter/Clark - SPEECH	Library	Julie Koppas - LIBRARIAN

Parents are requested to attend this program without their children. There is no supervision for children on this night. THIS IS AN EVENING FOR PARENTS ONLY!!!!

Classroom teachers will also be available to answer questions before and after their presentations in their rooms. In addition to your child's classroom teacher, many of the Special area teachers will be available during the evening. There will be a PTA membership table set for you to join the PTA.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Thearle - Principal

Jennifer Thearle